Cato Community Newsletter January 2023

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



Although it was a rainy evening, this year's community caroling was our best yet. The additional singers gave a better sound and made the ride more fun. We ended our many stops with sweet treats and hot apple cider at the Feimster's home. It was so nice of them to welcome us in for a social gathering. A terrific way to end the event.

I very much appreciate all of the treats, gifts, and wishes for a Merry Christmas. It is a reminder of how blessed Cato's is to have so many special people. You all contribute to the greatness of the community.

"Every year you make a resolution to change yourself. This year, make a resolution to be yourself." -unknown

Wishing you a Happy New Year and hoping we make more cherished memories in 2023! - Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)





More photos on our Facebook Page!



LIVE CHRISTMAS TREE DISPOSAL New Hope Recycle - 235 Lake Wylie Rd. Belmont (704) 825-1252

Mon- Sat: 7:30am-5:30pm Sun: 1:00pm-5:30pm *all lights and decorations must be removed

Bulk PickUp January 12th!

You should have items set out at the curb (not in the road) no sooner than the 11th please.



NAME:	
PHONE:	
ADDRESS:	

January 15th is National Bagel Day!

To celebrate, we are giving away a Panera gift

card! Return entry below by January 10th.







Trash Pickup **Every Thursday**

Next bulk pick up January 12th

Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU

Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911